
What will my child’s day look like if the College transitions to the Remote Education Plan 
for a school closure longer than three days?

If the College is forced to temporarily close as a response to limiting the spread of COVID-19, the community will transition to the Remote 
Education Plan. The Remote Education Plan will only be activated for a closure of the school for longer than three days.

Junior School

Parents/caregivers should look at Seesaw 
for home learning tasks and 
communication details. Students can 
expect a selection of activities that will 
cover literacy, numeracy and integrated 
units of study.

Teachers will offer a live 9am Google Meet 
for student check in and greetings 
(voluntary participation).

Teachers will include a daily good 
morning/welcome video by 9am on 
Seesaw. Parents/caregivers can confirm 
attendance by ‘liking’ the teacher’s daily 
online welcome video indicating their child 
is commencing their learning.

Students are to wear their College sport 
uniform when online in Google Meet and 
face to face online learning experiences. 
They should also be in a common family 
area of the home such as the kitchen table 
area, lounge or study/office area (not 
bedrooms/bathrooms) due to Protective 
Practices legislation.

Middle School

SEQTA is the central location for the 
storage and access to curriculum 
information for students and parents.

There will be a daily Google Meet session 
with Home Class Teachers at 8.40am. 
Teachers ‘check in’ with students via 
Google Meet on regular occasions.

Students to follow the teaching and 
learning of their courses through the 
lessons on SEQTA, including the provision 
of opportunities to ask questions and 
receive responses.

Students are to wear their College sport 
uniform when online in Google Meet and 
face to face online learning experiences. 
They should also be in a common family 
area of the home such as the kitchen table 
area, lounge or study/office area (not 
bedrooms/bathrooms) due to Protective 
Practices legislation.

Senior School

SEQTA is the central location for the 
storage and access to curriculum 
information for students and parents.

There will be a daily Google Meet session 
with Home Class Teachers at 8.40am. 
Teachers ‘check in’ with students via 
Google Meet on regular occasions.

Students to follow the teaching and 
learning of their courses through the 
lessons on SEQTA, including the provision 
of opportunities to ask questions and 
receive responses.

Students are to wear their College sport 
uniform when online in Google Meet and 
face to face online learning experiences. 
They should also be in a common family 
area of the home such as the kitchen table 
area, lounge or study/office area (not 
bedrooms/bathrooms) due to Protective 
Practices legislation.


